
 From the Pastor                 August 6, 2017 
    

        Today through Tuesday I will be preaching at 
Woodmen Road Baptist Church in Colorado 
Springs, Colorado.  I certainly covet your prayers.  
The Lord willing, I will be back home for the 
Wednesday night service.  Pray for Bro. Tyree as 
he preaches in my absence.   
       May God bless in a very special way as Youth 

Sunday is observed this evening.  Pray for all of our young people and 
the many challenges they face.  May God continue to give us a group of 
dedicated youth that want to be used by the Lord in doing HIS will. 

 

 
 

LED - Our lighting project now stands at $1,900.  Our goal is $5,400.  
God is working.  Please continue to pray. 

 

 
 

PLEASE read over the Faith Promise reflection insert.  Thank you for 
your faithfulness in the ministry of missions. 

 

 
 

BABY DEDICATION will be observed next Sunday 
morning.  This is a time each year that we introduce   
infants up to two years old who have not been recognized 
publically.  A small Bible is presented to each child, and 
there is a prayer time for parents.  Please fill out the form 
located in the tract rack in the front hall by Wednesday. 

   

 
 

Our sympathy and prayers are extended to Doug Beaver in the                 
passing of his brother, Wayne. 

 

 
 

LADIES AUXILIARY meets tomorrow night at 6:30. 

 

 
PRAY for the enrollment in Faith Christian Academy for the 
2017-18 year.  This year is quickly coming to a climax, and 

the new school year will be here so very quickly.              
Contact the office TODAY! 

 

 
 

COMING IN MAY: 
17th - Kindergarten Graduation at 11:00 a.m. 
21st - Alton Beal, president of Ambassador College, 
 will be speaking in the evening service. 
25th - Last day of FCA school year 

 

 
 

Our GOD & COUNTRY DAY service will be on Sunday, June 25th.  
Turn in any names and addresses of veterans whom we could invite to 
attend this patriotic service.  Evangelist Mike Holcomb is scheduled                

to be our special guest speaker and singer. 
 

 
 

SURVIVAL KIDS CLUB (1st-6th grade) needs to meet in the choir 
room at 5:30 this afternoon.  Remember to dress for singing. 

(White tops - black/navy skirts (girls) pants (boys) ) 
 

 

Stewardship 
Report 

 
 
 

Tithes & Offerings .........$   4,964.94 
Faith Promise .................        428.00 
Other Missions ...............        114.00 
Miscellaneous ..................        637.00 
 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             
TOTAL………………….$  6,143.94 

Serving in the  
Nursery: 

 
 

This Morning: 
Infants/Toddlers: B. Fleckenstein 

2s & 3s:  Jennifer Gibson 
4s & 5s:  Nancy Pauley 

 

This Evening: 
Infant/Toddlers:  Phyllis Berryman 

2s & 3s:  Judy Berryman 
 

Wednesday Evening: 
Infants /Toddlers:  M. Marlowe 

2s & 3s:  Margaret Love 


